









Media release. 


Attention           :  Transport reporters / Editors 

Date                  : 26th July 2018

For immediate release. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re                     : Recent false reports on N.T.A participation in upcoming fuel increase march.

Whilst the taxi industry is seriously affected by the ever increasing fuel prices in recent months, it has not been approached by any political party in gunning support for their participation. We therefore distance ourselves from these speculations, that we (NTA ) will be joining the Democratic Alliance and its partners in a  national shutdown .

The National Taxi Alliance take strong exception to any person or organisation that uses its name for whatever reason, to gain certain cloud by purporting to be in support of their activities. 

Our actions in relation to the matter, will be communicated in due course as we are currently engaging with our constituencies in finding a solution to the matter.

We invite whosoever wishes to engage us to follow correct procedures and processes and stop using us as conduits. 
 
End.
)
Issued by; 
Theo Malele 
( Spokesperson for NTA ) 
Info@ntaonline.co.za or theologa@gmail.com 
Cell 0827117385 
Office  011 331 9706.
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